
 

 

NEWSLETTER 23rd FEBRUARY 2018NEWSLETTER 23rd FEBRUARY 2018NEWSLETTER 23rd FEBRUARY 2018   

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
 

TERM 4 
 
 

 

Week 2 
 

Monday 26th Feb 
3—3:45pm Little  
Voices Y1 & Y2 
 
Tuesday 27th Feb 
3– 4pm Y4-6 Football 
Club 

 
Wed 28th Feb 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
 

Thurs 01st March 
WORLD BOOK DAY 
 
 

Fri 02nd March 
2:30pm  
Celebration  
Assembly 
 

Week 3 
 
 

Monday 5th March 
3—3:45pm Little  
Voices Y1 & Y2 
 
 

Tuesday 6th March 
3– 4pm Y4-6 Football 
Club 
 
 

Wed 7th March 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
 

Thurs 8th March 
 
 

Friday 9th March 
2:30pm  
Celebration  
Assembly 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

  OUR SUPERSTARS! 
Our superstars this week are: Kevin, Aamira, 

Caitlin, Lily, Samantha, Racheal, Jason H-S, Sudip, 
Sohima, Ella W, Prakriti, Zayan, Louis & Smarika. 

 

Well Done! 

READING WORKSHOPS 
The Reading Workshops are due to start next week at 8:45 in our Community room 

here at school as follows: 
 

Monday—YR   Tuesday—Y1/2   Wednesday—Y3/4   Thursday—Y5/6   
  

If you have not already signed up and would like to sign up to these sessions that 
will be over the next 5 weeks, please let the office know.  

HOUSE POINTS  

UPDATE... 

Redoubt:      559Redoubt:      559  
Kearsney:   543Kearsney:   543 
Connaught: 485Connaught: 485  
Burgoyne:    476Burgoyne:    476  

WRITER OF THE WEEK 

The nominations this week are: Milly-Su, Jiyesh, Rashin,  

Colby, Ashna, Eli & Unique and Ella O’R. 
 

The winner this week is:  ASHNA!!! 
 

Please turn over to read her work. 

WORLD BOOK DAY  
 Ahead of WBD next Thursday we have asked children to do an ‘Extreme Read’ 

over the weekend.  You will need to find somewhere  new, fun and exciting to read 

and have someone take a photo. You can then either print out your photo and bring it 

in to school or email it to Mrs Surendorff at: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk.   

Remember children are encouraged to come dressed as their favourite book characters 

on Thursday too! We look forward to seeing all thre great costumes.   

Thanks  

My Dover Art Competition 
 

Thank you to all the children who 

have entered this competition by 

returning your pictures to  

Mrs Tee. There are some beautiful 

drawings and lovely ideas for  

special places. 

Visiting Author  
On Monday (26th February) we are 
lucky enough to have author C S 

Clifford (www.csclifford.co.uk) visit 
the school to work with some of our 

older children.  He will also be signing (and selling) books after school 
in the hall.  All welcome.   


